
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

It was great to see the children coming into school this morning dressed in a multitude 
of colours. I would like to thank everyone for their generous donations and wish everyone 
good luck in the raffle! 

This week in school 

Year 6 have had a visitor in from Children challenging industry who did a workshop on 
micro-organisms. They also carried out an experiment to test for carbon dioxide to make 
active ingredients. Year 5 have been learning and writing about rivers as part of their 
Geography topic. Year 4 have been calculating food miles and using charcoal as part of 
their art topic. Year 3 have been carrying out an experiment to find out what plants need 
to grow and learning the skills they will need to play bench ball. Year 2 have been reading 
The Lighthouse Keepers Lunch and writing their own recounts. Year 1 have been designing 
hats as part of their topic about the book I want My Hat Back. Reception have been 
focusing on maths this week and counting on from 10. Nursery have been reading The 
Three Little Pigs and have been making houses with different materials. Acorns have 
been learning about under the sea and the different things that live there. They have 
also been focusing on creating art from what they have learned. 

PTA 

Thank you to everyone who has already sent their raffle tickets and money back into 
school. The raffle will be drawn on Friday 23rd May by the PTA so please get your tickets 
into school before then. If anyone would like more tickets then please let school know 
and we will forward some on. The next PTA meeting is Friday 23rd May straight after 
school in the staff room. All are welcome. 

Parent Survey 

This week I sent out a parent survey about afterschool clubs and have had a great 
response, thank you. If anyone else would like to contribute please send in your 
completed forms asap. 

Arbor Parent Portal  

Thank you to everyone for their patience and understanding about our new Arbor system, 
we are working closely with Arbor to ensure that the system runs properly and that 
parents are getting the information that they need. I know that there has been an issue 
with emails going to junk folders and we have been assured that this will soon be 
rectified. If you experience any issues please contact school and we will endeavor to 
help.  

Have a great weekend! 

Mr Sanderson 

Week 2  Summer Term   

WEEK ENDING 9TH MAY    
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

School summer 

disco Thursday 12th 

June 

 

School summer Fair 

Friday 11th July 
 

 

Year 6 Leavers 

Assembly 

Wednesday 16th 

July 

http://www.prestonprimary.co.uk/

